WELLSIDE SURGERY NEWS 
Flu Clinic – Our annual clinic will take place on Saturday 15th October 2011.
Patients falling within the following at risk categories will be entitled to the vaccination:

· Aged 65 or above
· All pregnant women
· Chronic respiratory disease such as asthma, COPD or bronchitis
· Chronic heart disease, such as heart failure
· Chronic kidney disease at stage 3, 4 or 5
· Chronic liver disease

· Chronic neurological disease, such as Parkinson’s disease or motor neurone disease
· Diabetes

· Weakened immune system due to disease or treatment
· Patients living in long-stay residential care homes
· Patients who receive a carer’s allowance, or those who are the main carer of an older or disabled person whose welfare would be at risk if the carer falls ill.
Surnames beginning with:

Please Attend:

T-Z



9am-9.45am

N-S



9.45am-10.30am

G-M



10.30am –11.15am 

A-F



11.15am-12pm

Card Payments – We are currently in the process of installing a card payment machine which will soon enable us to accept payment by debit card.  (Please note that credit card payments will not be accepted.)  Once this has been implemented we will no longer be accepting payments by cheque due to the recent cessation of the cheque guarantee scheme.  We hope that patients will find the ability to pay by either cash or debit card to be more convenient when making payments to the surgery.
Electronic Repeat Prescription Requests – A number of patients currently choose to submit their repeat prescription requests via email to our Dispensary.  Please note that from 31st July all surgery email addresses ending in 

“@gp-D81027.nhs.uk” will be shut down as part of a drive by the NHS nationally towards a more secure email service.  Any emails sent to such an address after 31st July will not be received by us.  From now on, patients wishing to order their repeat prescriptions electronically should do so using the link on the homepage of our new website – www.wellside.org.uk. 

Minor Injury Service – We would like to remind patients that we offer a minor injury service as a local, more convenient option, to attending the A&E department at Hinchingbrooke or Peterborough hospital.  This service is suitable for minor injuries of the following types:

· Lacerations

· Bruises

· Minor dislocations

· Foreign bodies

· Minor head injury

· Eye injury

· Burns and scalds

· Minor trauma including hands, feet and limbs

· Bites

· Falls

· Whiplash and minor road traffic accidents

With Best Regards,
Mrs Claire Wright
Practice Manager
Wellside Surgery, Sawtry
Tel: 01487 830340

